
 

After a wonderful and busy year at home 

with my little boy Dylan and baby Hazel, I 

am excited to return to the classroom. I 

look forward to getting to know your 

child.  Hopefully we will have the 

opportunity to meet in the next few 

months.  If you would like to meet in the 

classroom we can arrange a day before or 

after school. Please read your child’s 

agenda (notebook) daily and do not 

hesitate to write if you have any 

questions or concerns. 

Reading Folder 

We will send home new books in your 

child’s reading folder every Tuesday.  

Please practice reading the books 

several times during the week using 

the reading tips listed and complete a 

journal entry.  Every Monday Miss 

Meeuswe or myself will read with your 

child and respond to his/her journal 

entry. The more practice your child 

has reading a familiar text, the more 

it will improve your child’s confidence 

and love of reading.  

 

Upcoming Events 

March Break March 12-16th  

(No school) 

Good Friday March 30th &   

Easter Monday April 2nd (No School) 

 

 

 

 
 

What We Will Be in Learning 

Math 

We will be working on creating, 

recognizing, and extending patterns.  

You can help your child at home by 

creating patterns and having your 

child fill in the missing parts or 

continuing the pattern.  

Language 

*JK students will continue to work on 

recognizing letters, sounds, and 

several words for each letter. 

*SK students will continue to work on 

recognizing all the sight words and 

writing simple sentences on their own.   

*We will be working on retelling 

familiar fairy tales by including the 

important parts at the beginning, 

middle, and end, as well the problem, 

solution, characters, setting, and 

favourite part of the story.   

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Katey Stewart 

March News 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


